[bookmark: _GoBack]SPAGHETTI DINNER due to the Corona Virus, the choirs “Annual Spaghetti Dinner Fundraiser” scheduled for March 28th has been cancelled.  Plans for a new date will be announced after the current health concerns are resolved.  You will receive a refund of your ticket purchase by returning the tickets to the church office.  Please contact Kerri at 908-689-2547.  Thank you for your support and understanding.

